

Catherine Barker
Director Business Performance
Queensland Competition Authority
Level 27, 145 Ann Street
Brisbane QLD 4001

Aurizon Network Submission 2017 Electric Traction Draft Amending Access Undertaking

1 December 2017

Dear Catherine,

Please find enclosed Aurizon Network Pty Ltd (Aurizon Network) proposed 2017 Electric Traction Draft Amending Access Undertaking (Electric Traction DAAU) submission to the Queensland Competition Authority. Aurizon Network is seeking the QCA's approval of this Electric Traction DAAU which proposes pricing reform for the electric traction component of Reference Tariffs.

Submission of the Electric Traction DAAU follows engagement with Aurizon Network's customers and the Queensland Resources Council, and we welcome the opportunity to engage further with our customers and the QCA throughout the consultation and review process.

Should you have any questions on the Electric Traction DAAU and supporting submission, please do not hesitate to contact Tiffany Bruce at tiffany.bruce@aurizon.com.au.

Yours sincerely

Michael Riches

Group Executive Network

Ruhas